
Curriculum Committee 
Minutes 

March 14, 2019 
 
Present:  Sayantani Mukherjee, Clem Emhoff, Michael Goerger, Jon Fassett, Bruce Palmquist, 
Sabrina Juhl, Bernadette Jungblut, Mike Gimlin and Sathy Rajendran 
 
Absent:  Teri Walker, Maria Sanders, Julie Bonner, Scott Robinson, Coco Wu, Mike Harrod, 
Greg Schwab, and Ginny Blackson 
 
Guest(s):  None 
 
Meeting was called to order at 3:15 
 
Bruce moved to approve the agenda.  Clem seconded to approve the agenda. 
 
Clem moved to approve the March 4, 2019 minutes.  Sabrina seconded and motion was 
approved. 
 
Chair updates – Michael reported that the ITAM hold was postponed until April 11 as the 
departments have not met as of yet.  There is another hold on a Computer Science course.  
Michael emailed Becky regarding the First Year Experience component.  Business has agreed 
to take out the BDTA information from the narrative.  Environmental Studies wants to move out 
of Geography, but shouldn’t require a curriculum change.   
 
CWUP 5-50-070(5) – The committee discussed the pre-requisite langue.  In (A) says major, it 
was discussed if this means only majors?  What about minors/certificates?  The same occurs in 
(B).   
 
(A) All courses required for a degree, including prerequisites, and specific General Education 

courses, must be listed as requirements in the course of study and the credits must be 
included in the degree program total.  Competition of ... 

(B) All preadmission course requirements, including specific general education courses, are to 
be listed as requirements in the course of study and the credits must be included in the 
degree program total.  Completion of Academic Writing I, Quantitative Reasoning, and any 
Knowledge Area within the general education p 

 
Bruce moved to approve the changes to 5-50-070(5).  Jon seconded and motion was approved.   
 
Move this language forward to Senate for the April meeting. 
 
CWUP 5-50-100(4) Program Discontinuation - Need to form a subgroup and work with Provost 
Council on the concerns.   
 
Michael talked with the committee about the need to start looking at the current forms and 
documenting what changes they would like to see.  There is still a lot of curriculum in the 
Curriculog.  Depending on what happens within Registrar office, we may not see all of the 
proposals this year.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 4:25 p.m. 
 


